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[bookmark: _GoBack]PwC will host our Explore program on Friday January 10th in the New York City office.  We are accepting applications now, and will reach out to qualified students throughout the remainder of the semester. Explore is an interactive one day program targeting diverse underclassmen students we think have the potential to choose accounting as their major (or those who are already declared).  The goal of Explore is to educate these students about PwC and the opportunities in accounting while engaging them in interactive sessions.   

As you may be aware, BusinessWeek has ranked all of the Big 4 Accounting Firms in the "top 10" for Best Places to Launch a Career & Best Undergraduate Internships, and all Big 4 are included in Fortune's Top 100 Great Places to Work.   In addition, PwC has been consistently ranked by DiversityInc.  I am sure you will agree that your students will benefit from learning about the potential opportunities available for their consideration in the accounting profession.   

Please visit our Explore site should you wish to learn more about the program:  www.pwc.com/explore 
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